
Hague Elementary School

Box 21"0

325 Saskatchewan Avenue
Hague, Sask. SOK 1X0
T: 306-225-2104
F: 306-225-2196
Principal: Janet Jackson

Vice-Principal: Nicole Lavallee

january 19,2017

Dear Parents or Guardians,

Today a staff member overheard some students talking about potentially

suspicious behaviour of an unknown adult in a vehicle this morning. ln following

up with each student, the information provided was varied regarding description

and details of both the adult and vehicle. Regardless, when any student brings

forward a potential concern regarding "stranger danger", we follow our school and

Prairie Spirit School Division protocol.

Hague Elementary and Prairie Spirit School Division's protocol is to immediately
report specific incidents to the RCMP. We work collaboratively with the RCMP in

these matters and follow their recommendations as to our strategic response. In

this instance, RCMP supported our response plans.

Teachers in all classes took this opportunity to review "stranger danger"
precautions with students. We also increased adult supervision at each recess and

lunch dismissal times, and placed adults strategically based on the information
provided.

We also advise you to review safety precautions and plans with your own children.
The following link may be useful when talking with your children about safety

around strangers: http://kidshealth. org/kid/watch/out/street_smart.html.
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